Rhonda Cathey
2532 SW Granthurst Ave.
Topeka, Kansas 66611

September 23, 2013

Dear Dr. Pegram and the Board Members of USD 434 Santa Fe Trail,

I am submitting this letter to inform you of my intent to retire at the end of this current, 2013-2014 school year. I will have completed 29 years with SFT. These years have all been at Overbrook Attendance Center. The first 2.5 years were in 4<sup>th</sup> grade and the remaining years have been in kindergarten. Prior to attending college, I worked as a para in both Silver Lake and Seaman. That service time, along with the years at SFT have allowed me to reach my 85 KPERS points.

I would like to thank the administration and Board of Education for their trust and support over nearly three decades in the classroom. I hope I have made a difference in the lives of the children in this community. I know they have definitely left an imprint on mine.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Cathey

Kindergarten Teacher

Rhonda Cathey

Overbrook Attendance Center